
Submitter: Matt Steffes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly support the continuation of mail in voting in Oregon.  We appreciate the 

convenience of mail in voting and understand that although we are retired, many 

people have difficulty reaching the polls with little kids.  Also, some of our elderly as 

well as some people have jobs that make it difficult to get to the polls.  Other states 

should follow Oregon’s example to encourage more participation in our elections. 


